

THUNDER BAY HELLO!

Members of the First Georgetown Pathfinders recently presented Mayor pete Pomeroy with formal greetings from the Mayor of Thunder Hay. The Girls visited the northern city over the March break, working on their challenge badges. They are led by Marlon Booth, (second from left, wife of Coun. Roy Booth) and get lots of help from Lena Johnston (centre). The girls who travelled to Thunder Bay are Melanle Jenkins, Tracy Manhue, Shelley Brashy and Pam Cribbs,

Ashgrove

Life memberships awarded by Institute

By Mrs. JOHN BELLBODDY Herald Correspondent

877-3193 Last Tuesday afternoon, the annual meeting of Ashgrove Women's Institute took place in Hillcrest Church with Mrs. Robert Cunningham as hostess with 30 ladies present and one visitor, the District President, Mrs. Donald Lindsay.

President Mrs. G. Trevirannus opened the meeting with the ode and W.I. grace then tempting desserts were enjoyed. Roll Call was answered with "Something you have accomplished during the year", also the payment of

An invitation was received from Limehouse to attend their 60th anniversary May 14. Achievement Day for the 4-H girls is April 29 at the E.C. Drury School in Milton, Mrs. Lindsay gave some highlights from the Spring board meeting and said the district annual is in Acton May 21. The four

room wearing beautiful bonnets while singing the

delegates from our branch will

be the President, 1st Vice,

District Director and the

Mrs. Ford Wickson had a

assistant Secretary.

Wilson, Branch directors, Mrs.

F. M. Wilson, Mrs. M. Bird,

Mrs. J. Hunter, Pianist, Mrs.

J. Carney, assist., Mrs. F.

Wickson, auditors, Mrs. Geo.

Agriculture and Canadian

Industries, Mrs. F. Thompson,

World Affairs, Mrs. F. Nurse.

Resolutions, Mrs. J. Carney,

Mrs. J. Wicks, Curators, Mrs.

W. Brownridge, Mrs. J. Bird.

Safety, Mrs. W. Allison,

Courtesy, Mrs. F. M. Wilson,

Mrs. F. Wickson, Mrs. Robt.

Cunningham. Flower, Mrs. C.

Hunter, Mrs. J. Hunter, Mrs.

A very happy event took

place when Mrs. Marjorie

Wilson presented Mrs. J.

Ruddell with a Life member

V. Picket

Wilson, Mrs. J. Wicks.

very humorous program on Easter and Spring as she had - the ladies parading around the Easter parade song. Then the song "April Showers" was acted out with small watering cans with Mrs. H. Shore as the

Mrs. John Ruddell read last year's annual meeting, also gave the financial statement and the reports from the standing committees showed a successful and gratifying year.

Mrs. Lindsay installed the new officers for 1981-82. President, Mrs. G. Trevirannus, 1st Vice, Mrs. J. Bird, 2nd Vice, Mrs. B. McClure. Secry. Treas., Mrs. J. Ruddell, assistant, Mrs. G. Wingfield, district director, Mrs. J. McNabb, Alternate, Mrs. E. Wilkinson, P.R.O., Mrs. C.

Bike doctors

Get ready for a summer of bicycling with a free bike maintenance clinic at the Georgetown public library ('emporarily located in Guelphview Square) May 19 at 6:30 p.m. Alex Donaldson from North Halton Sports Ltd. will show you the best way to take care of your bike and answer any questions.

'Do I hear ten dollars...'

Lowville United Church near Burlington will sponsor a Country-Style Auction at the church May 9. Viewing will begin at 9 a.m., with the actual bidding beginning at 11 a.m. (The refreshment and bake table booths will be open from 9 a.m.) Lowville Church is located at 5800 Guelph Line in Burlington, (From the QEW - take the Guelph Line exit and drive north for 7.2 miles or from the 401 - exit at interchange NR 38 and proceed south 6.7 miles.) The church is at the corner of Guelph Line and Britannia Road.

ALL THE SIRLOIN STEAK YOU CAN EAT!



ONLY

Includes:

- · Grade 'A' Red Brand Sirloin Steak
- French Fries
- Tossed Salad

or all the Shrimp and Steak you can eat for the same price

APRIL 22 - MAY 2 ONLY



GEORGETOWN MARKET PLACE

Ballinafad

W.I., choir visit Halton Manor seniors

By WINNIFRED SMITH Herald Correspondent

Ballinafad branch of the W.I., along with Silverwood' and Limehouse branches, paid their annual visit to the Halton Manor Thursday evening.

The residents specially honored were those having birthdays in the month of April. Bollinafad's part in helping them celebrate was to put on some entertainment. The president of Ballinafad W.I., Reggie Slesoraitls, appeared on the platform and spoke a few words saying their group was pleased to have the opportunity once more to do their part in making it an enjoyable evening.

Those taking part in the program were the Men's choir from Ballinafad church who gave three selections. Paul Schwarz sang a couple of solos, which are always a joy to listen to. Grace McEnery provided some humorous readings. The ladies choir from the church was an added attrac-

tion this year. Fred and Willa Shortill, along with Doris Lindsay, formed a trio and delighted the audience, 'The Ladies' and Men's choir combined, blended their voices together in song for a number or two. Eileen McEnery was the accomplished planist for all the musical selections.

The program coming from Ballinafad would not be com-

CWL chooses new leader

Herald Special Helen Callaghan was acclaimed President for a second year at the April meeting of the Holy Cross Council of the Catholic Women's League. Assisting her on the executive pre: 1st vice president - Mary Tucker. 2nd vice president -Carol Powell. 3rd vice president - Trudy Edwards, Secretary - Mary Lou McDougall.

Mrs. H. Nurse, Citizenship and Treasurer - Marge Willis. Those accepting convener-Mrs. W. Knapp. Education and ships were: Pauline Miller -Education and Culture. Trudy Cultural Affairs, Mrs. G. Bird, Mrs. N. Haist, Family and Edwards - Community Life. Consumer Affairs, Mrs. J. Carol Powell - Organization and Membership, Siena Van Stark, Mrs. F. Wickson, Hoekelen - Church Activity.

The installation ceremony took place at the noon Mass Sunday, the Feast of Our Lady of Good Counsel, who is the Patron Saint of the CWL. Acknowledgements of

bursaries totalling \$500 were received from Cardinal Leger and Bishop Macdonell High Schools. This money will be awarded to Holy Cross parishoners who are receiving their education at these schools.

Pin and Certificate and Mrs. Dona Noonan of Oakville, H. Bird presented Mrs. the Diocesan President, with Clayton Wilson with the same members of her executive, will as these ladies have been very willing workers in the W.I. be guests at the May 18 Pot Luck Supper. On that evening, work, both expressed their all new members will be thanks and meeting closed presented with a League pin with the Hymn of All Nations.

during a newly instigated

"welcoming ceremony". A request for baking for the Halton Centennial Manor Spring Bazaar May 6, was favorably received. Jackie Labine and Margaret Wilcox volunteered to arrange for delivery of donations to the

Holy Cross Church is celebrating its 25th anniversary this year, Commemorative plates, on sale after the Masses, have sold so well that another 15 dozen will be ordered. These plates will be available during the May 24 Open House and until the Silver Jubilee Mass and Dinner in October.

Father Dave Cote has arranged for a priest, who is handicapped himself, to preach at the Sunday Masses May 10. He urged all CWL members who might know of a handicapped parishoner, to assist them in hearing this inspiring priest.

A social hour followed the close of the meeting.

plete without some old-time Norval music. So with Elleen at the piano and Jesse and Ernie McEnery with their fiddles caused the old timers to do some toe tapping as they listened.

To top it off, a group of square dancers got up on the platform and while Jesse McEnery calted off they went through their act, much to the delight of everyone.

A special table was set up for those "April people". It was centered with a decurated cake and lighted candles.

This was one occasion when among the group there was a lady, Mrs. Young, celebrating her 100th birthday. She had the honor of blowing out the candles and cutting the cake. Silverwood and Limehouse provided a tasty lunch and all those enjoying the party had a social time together.

There was a large crowd at the "April Showers" Dance sponsored by the Hall board, Saturday evening. All tickets were sold. B. and G. Sound Disc Jockeys supplied the music. Everyone had a good

Rev. Stiles gave as the theme for his sermon Sunday "Three Roads From Easter". The guest preacher for this coming anniversary Sunday will be Rev. Donald Amos from Weston.

Helga Schwarz was hostess for the U.C.W,'s meeting Tues-

Margaret Jamieson as president welcomed all. The roll call was answered by each giving their view on Bible Study. The devotions were given by Gloria Johnson which dealt with the Easter Story.

Joanne Stevenson gave a report on the fashion show which showed it had been quite successful. The bus trip was discussed and it was decided it would be at Niagara-On-The-Lake, the date set for June 13.

Final plans were made for the Yard Sale May 16. Edna Shortill and Alma Sinclair assisted Hostess with lunch. Rev. and Mrs. Kelvin Johnston of "Sandy Cove Acres", Stroud, spent a couple of days

last week with Mr. and Mrs.

Leo Jamieson.

theHERALD Community

Parishes bid farewell to assistant minister

By KAY WILSON Herald Correspondent

Pinegrove Community Club euchre Monday night (April 13) had seven tables in play. Winners were: Ladies High -Ethel Webb, Eileen Jackson. Men's High - Harold Reed, Spencer Wilson, Lucky Draw -Isabel Thompson.

Norval Euclire had five tables in play: Ladies High -Muriel Miller, Myrlle Zillio. Men's High - Marce Murray, John Hunter. Lucky Draw -

Vivian Shaw. Lone Hands -Phil Laundry.

Lunch was served by Kay McMillan, Marg Davidson, Pearl Burt and Muriel Miller, and a social hour enjoyed. Easter Service at Norval United Church had special music by the three choirs. Rev. Walter Ridley had as his text, "Light out of Darkness" along with the Sacrament of Holy Communion. Two young people joined the church,

Terry Jane Moffatt, and

Dianne Smith

The three churches of Norval, Home, and Huttonville of the United church bade farewell to their assistant minister and his wife, Keith and Rosemary Lewis, when he preached his last sermon Sunday.

Keith has been with us for two years and is being ordained June 3.

A pot luck lunch was enjoyed after which Rev. Walter Ridley presented them with a small rememberance. Everyone wishes them God's richest blessings.



Saving Dorrowing!



If you're looking for a better way to save, come talk to us. We have a number of ways we can help.

On the other hand, if you need a loan to buy a new car, or make some improvements on your home, just ask. We can approve a loan usually within 24 hours.

Whether you're saving or borrowing, we'd like to say "Can do!" to all your banking needs.

When you succeed...we succeed.

ROYAL BANK

MONTH-END VALUES - 4 Days Only

LADIES COATS OFF

Reg. \$34.99 to \$129.99

OFF

ALL REG. PRICED

DRESSES Reg. \$29.99 to \$65.00

MENS

BLAZERS

Reg. 569.99 to 5149.99

SPORT JACKETS

MEN'S STRETCH OFF

SLACKS Sizes 32 - 44

Reg. \$29.99

ALL LADIES' FASHION JEANS OFF

Reg. \$24.99 to \$34.99

CHILDREN'S

TOPS

ALL REG. PRICED

OFF Sizes 2 - 18 Reg. \$2.99 to \$13.99

OFF

ALL REG. PRICED CHILDREN'S **PANTS**

OFF

Sizes 2 to 18 Reg. \$3.99 to \$19.99

OFF

ALL REG. PRICED GIRLS' **DRESSES** Sizes 2 - 14

Reg. \$7.99 to \$28.99

